
 
 

Email to the Washington College Community – 4/22/22 

To the Washington College Community,  
   
Happy Friday!  
   
As noted earlier this week, we have returned to mask-optional status, leaving the choice up to each 
individual based on their own comfort level and personal risk factors.  
   
The big news this weekend of course is Birthday Ball, and we hope everyone has a wonderful and safe 
time. A couple of reminders as it relates to the event:  
   

• If you are getting ready for the event with a group, please keep that group small and within your 
current “bubble” of friends to prevent any potential spread of COVID.  

• Masks are optional, so please feel free to wear one during the event if that is your preference.  
• Have fun…and drink plenty of water!!  
• Proof of a negative COVID test is NOT required for enrolled students. (Non-WC students must 

present proof of COVID vaccination OR a negative COVID test result from within 48 hours of Sat 
4/23.)  
 

Enjoy this beautiful weekend!  
 


